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McGlinchey Stafford’s Cleveland 
Office Moves to Van Aken District
June 01, 2018

McGlinchey News Release

McGlinchey Stafford’s Cleveland office has moved to 3401 Tuttle Road, Suite 200 in Cleveland, Ohio.

“We are excited to be serving our clients from a vibrant new location,” said David Thompson, who leads the 
firm’s Cleveland office. “This development provides the upgraded space we were looking for and will be a draw 
for clients visiting our new office.”

Opened in 2001 with just three attorneys, McGlinchey Stafford’s Cleveland office has grown rapidly since then. 
Today, the office currently features 19 attorneys, along with firm management employees and local 
administrative staff.

“Our growth and success in this office results from the talented attorneys who have joined the firm and the 
work generated by our clients. We look forward to serving our current and future clients from this new location 
and strengthening our presence in Northeast Ohio,” Thompson added.

McGlinchey Stafford’s Cleveland office provides national and state-wide representation to businesses needing 
regulatory, transactional, and litigation counsel. Our attorneys have particular experience in consumer financial 
services, commercial litigation, real estate, environmental, cybersecurity, and transactional matters.

Following the move, phone numbers and fax numbers remain the same for McGlinchey Stafford Cleveland 
attorneys and staff.
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